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Typhoon victims in Hainan Island, 

China need help! 

On 4th October, a terrible typhoon 

happened in Hainan Island, China 

and caused a lot of damage. It injured 

ninety-two people, two were 

pronounced dead and major roads 

were blocked. The victims need a 

place to stay, clothes and food badly. 

 

Volunteer Club holding a charity show  

The Volunteer Club is going to hold a charity show to raise funds for We 

Save People (WSP). It is a charity which saves tons of people who suffer 

from terrible natural disasters. The charity show will take place on 25th 

October in Tsing Yi MTR station. 

 

Volunteer Club looking for volunteers 

The Volunteer Club would like the volunteers to perform in a show. Also, 

they would like the volunteers to sell raffle tickets. In addition, they want 

the volunteers to make cookies to sell. If everyone donates money in these 

charity events, we will have enough money to help the victims. Please sign 

up to be a volunteer and save tons of lives today. 


